
 
 
 
 
 
 
October  13, 2014 
 
 
To: Chairman Richard Klitenick and  
Members of the Key West Planning Board 
Re: Variance request for 614 Frances Street 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Klitenick and Members of the Key West Planning Board: 
 
As neighbors of the property belonging to Elizabeth Ross at 614 Frances Street, 
Key West, we are pleased to support her request for variances with the 
understanding from her that the property shall become a single family residence. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Padget, 611-613 Frances 
Jeff and Linda Louchheim, 615 Frances 
Annette Liggett and Perry Johnston, 606 Frances 
Robert And Celeste Schettig, 609 Frances  
 
 
















